
Australian Government 
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AUSTRALIA 

8 November 2017 

PGPA Act Review 
Attention: Review Secretary· 
Department of Finance 
One Canberra Avenue 
FORREST ACT 2603 

By email: PGPAActReview@finance.gov.au 

Dear Ms Alexander 

Submission to the Independent review of the Public Governance, Performance and 
Accountability Act 2013 (PGPA Act) 

We refer to your letter in respect of the above review of the PGPA Act. 

Tourism Australia engages with the PGPA Act requirements as part of its daily operations, 
particularly in respect to the procurement of services, governance and reporting. 

It has enabled Tourism Australia to continue to run in an accountable, efficient and transparent 
manner and to give effect to its functions as the tourism marketing government body. 

Since its introduction, Tourism Australia has not experienced any adverse impacts in 
implementing and complying with the requirements of the PGPA Act. 

Should you wish to further discuss please do not hesitate to contact Debbie Gordon (General 
Counsel) at                                                                         at 

Yours sincerely 

Debbie Gordon 
General Counsel 
Tourism Australia 
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